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UPCOMING AACEI-CSRA 
SECTION  MEETINGS

June / July – Summer Break

8/23/2012 – August Dinner Meeting 

Mark your Calendars:

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS

Workshop Dates:

FALL 2012 – CCC/CCE Workshop

Certification Exam Dates:

7/21/2012 – Exam Day, Augusta State 
University

12/8/2012 – Exam Day, Augusta State 
University

8/8/2012 – Early Registration Deadline 
for Exam

9/5/2012 – Final Registration Deadline 
for Exam

Members & Friends Spotlight

7/8/2012 thru 7/11/2012 – AACEI’s 56th

Annual Meeting in San Antonio, TX

AACEI–CSRA
Scholarship Winner

Errin Barnett
Southern Polytechnic State University

Area of Study:
Construction Management
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I hope that everyone is having a pleasant summer so far.  Similar to our children, the CSRA 
Section is at recess for the summer months.  The first Dinner Meeting is scheduled for August 
23rd so mark your calendars now and plan on attending.  As the incoming President, I wanted 
to take a moment to say a couple of things:

AACEI has awarded the Central Savannah River Area (CSRA) Section the Gold Award for its 
2012 Section Award submission.  Congratulations to everyone that contributed to our 
Section receiving such a prestigious award.  

I especially want to say thank you to Kathy Roberson for all of her hard work and dedication to 
the Section as President over this past year.   Please join me by extending your own, personal 
thanks to Kathy for her leadership through the years.

Vice-President
Stephen M. Gross, EVP

Director – Education
James E. Hammond, EVP

Director – Communications
Sarah Mazul

Treasurer
Myron Berry, CCC, PMP

Director - Marketing
Blake Waller

Director - Memberships
Gary Bunker, CCC

Director - Programs
Tambra Craven

President
Brandon McBride , CCC, PMP

President’s Corner

Brandon McBride
AACEI-CSRA 

Section President

AACEI Headquarters INFO!
For the latest news from AACEI Headquarters, please 

visit the website.
http://www.aacei.org/

AACEI-CSRA Section INFO!
visit our website.

http://www.aacei-csra.org/

Election Results!!

Past - President
Kathlene Roberson, EVP

We also need to thank Asoka Pillai for his service both to AACEI and the local CSRA Section.  Asoka has obtained 
the three letters we all aim to have at the end of our name, RET (RETIRED).  Thank you for your service through 
the years.  Don’t forget to send a postcard every now and then from your well-earned and exciting travels. 
The Board is intact from last year with only one smiling face changing titles.  Steve Gross has agreed (arm twisted) 
to serve as Vice President.  This is a dual victory for me because I have someone who can serve in my absence, but 
more importantly, he will be turning over the picture taking duties to Sarah Mazul, who is our new Director of 
Communication and Newsletter Editor.  Gone are the days of Steve capturing us looking, dare I say, not at our best 
during the meetings and posting it for all to see in the newsletter.  Seriously though, we need to thank Steve for his 
tireless efforts in delivering the newsletter like clockwork each month.  He oftentimes had to poke, prod, and even 
beg for write-ups to get into the newsletter.
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Central Savannah River Section News
Editor:    Sarah Mazul & Stephen M. Gross, EVP 
Published for the members of the AACEI – Central Savannah River Section.  AACEI is a non-profit professional organization 
dedicated to promoting the Planning and Management of Cost and Schedules. Since 1956, AACE International, has provided its 
members with the resources they need to enhance their performance and ensure continued growth and success. 

Membership is open to cost and management professionals and visitors are welcome at Section meetings.  
For further information, please contact us at aaceicsra.org@gmail.com.

Highlights from the May 24th Meeting

R Reactor – Completed 

Dr. Anthony Robinson from the Hull College of Business at Augusta State University

We do not have meetings in June or July. We will resume meetings on August 23, 2012. 


